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CLC INDEX
...and the winners are...
Tune into the Annual Meeting on October 9, 2021 for the announcement of your new Board of Directors and 
so much more! You will hear from CLC’s COO, severals Board Members including the Board President, the
auditors, investors and the folks from Lifeline of Ohio. Hear what is happening at CLC and how we are 
growing and protecting your future. Meet our new Sales Director and hear how excited he is to be part of the 
CLC team. 

Don’t forget to make your donation to our Make A Difference Day charity for 2021! Lifeline of Ohio is the 
organization we have chosen to bless this year. CLC will be accepting donations until 10/09/2021. Be sure
to log on to theclc.org, click on “annual meeting” and sit back in the comfort and safety of your own home 
to enjoy the 2021 CLC Annual Meeting. See you then!

Taking Make a Difference Day
 Donations Until 10/09 

The power to give means more lives are being saved
We are thankful to each and every person who says “yes” 
to donation. With hundreds of thousands of men, women 
and children waiting for a lifesaving transplant, they can 
feel powerless waiting for their donor hero. YOU have 
the power to help others in need.

A single donor has the potential to save 8 lives through 
organ donation and heal more than 75 through tissue 
donation. The ripple effect of one person saying ‘yes’ to 
donation is powerful. And that powerful decision is felt 
by recipients, family members, friends, colleagues and so 
many more.

Your generous financial contributions will help us provide 
bereavement and aftercare services to the families of our 
organ, eye and tissue donors; reach out to the community 
about donation; and support general operations of the 
organization. You can be confident your philanthropic 
gifts are used with compassionate consideration to best 
serve those in need. CLC will be accepting donations for 
Lifeline of Ohio through October 09, 2021. Please give!

2021 Virtual Annual Meeting

Writer, Helen Kaverman, gave a brief accounting on the 
memoir of a young Jewish women's life growing up in 
Germany before, during, and after WWII.  This is one of 
several non-fiction history books that Helen has written.  
This particular book is called "I can do it!"  the life story 
of Christine Grothouse.

CLC Council #84 Welcomes 
Author Helen Kaverman



 

Welcome to Fall!!!  So much has been happening.  Our youngest members deserve a great big way 
to go and good job for all their creativity and hard work they did on the CLC Coloring Contest for 
2021. Congratulations to all of the winners! See the winner in this edition of the Index. It is 
wonderful to see the creativity of all the children. Parents of the contestants, please remember to 
return the life insurance applications to the Home Office as soon as possible. CLC will pay the life 
premium for each child meeting the underwriting requirements.

In September, the Board met and received reports from the Audit Committee, Human Resource 
Committee, Investment Committee and the Board Compensation Committee. All reports were 
reviewed and accepted by the Board. It was also decided that the interest rates will remain at the 
current level. The Annual Meeting will be virtual again this year. With COVID cases on the rise 
again, the Board of Directors feels we need to remain vigilant in order to keep our members healthy 
and safe. The meeting will be available for you to view on the CLC website October 9, 2021. During 
the meeting you will hear from CLC’s Board members, CLC’s COO, along with the Actuary, 
Investment Advisor and Auditor’s reports. Find out how CLC continues to grow and improve. You 
will also hear the results of the Board Election. Who won the race for a seat at the table?

During the meeting you will have the opportunity to include your donation to Lifeline of Ohio on 
behalf of CLC. Lifeline of Ohio is the charity CLC chose to help for the Annual Meeting 
donation effort for Make a Difference Day. As an independent, non-profit organization, Lifeline of 
Ohio promotes and coordinates the donation of human organs and tissue for transplantation, helping 
to save and heal lives in Ohio and beyond. For more information on this organization and how they 
help donors, those in need of donation and their families, check into their website lifelineofohio.org. 
We have extended the date for contributions to Lifeline of Ohio until October 09, 2021. If you or 
your council would like to support this great organization, please send your check directly to the 
Home Office. The checks can be made out to CLC Life Insurance or to Lifeline of Ohio. Please 
include “charity donation” on the notes line of your check. We will total all donations and include 
the results in the November Index.

October 1st is National Homemade Cookie Day! This is one of my favorite days of the year! What a 
great way to make a person’s day. Deliver homemade cookies to your friends and neighbors. It is 
reported that we eat 19,000 cookies in our lifetime. My family and I have eaten our share of that 
already. I am sure of it!

It is that time of year again! Time to think about Christmas and gift giving. Gift giving can be 
stressful and CLC is here to help. No wrapping required. No worries if you got the right size. A life 
insurance policy is a great gift for a friend or family member. Call your agent today! Don’t have an 
agent? Call the Home Office and we can help you with that as well.

I would like to wish you a Happy Halloween and a safe and healthy fall season. Continue to do your 
part in ending this horrible COVID pandemic.

Fairy’s facts



 2021 Coloring Contest Winners!              Meet Our Newest 
           CLC Member!

The power to give means more lives are being saved
We are thankful to each and every person who says “yes” 
to donation. With hundreds of thousands of men, women 
and children waiting for a lifesaving transplant, they can 
feel powerless waiting for their donor hero. YOU have 
the power to help others in need.

A single donor has the potential to save 8 lives through 
organ donation and heal more than 75 through tissue 
donation. The ripple effect of one person saying ‘yes’ to 
donation is powerful. And that powerful decision is felt 
by recipients, family members, friends, colleagues and so 
many more.

Your generous financial contributions will help us provide 
bereavement and aftercare services to the families of our 
organ, eye and tissue donors; reach out to the community 
about donation; and support general operations of the 
organization. You can be confident your philanthropic 
gifts are used with compassionate consideration to best 
serve those in need. CLC will be accepting donations for 
Lifeline of Ohio through October 09, 2021. Please give!

CLC's newest member Josephine 
Boes is a �fth generation CLC 
member insured by her great 

grandmother. 

CLC President Fairy Wagner, CLC Agent Kayla Weaver, CLC members Cheryl Culver and Cookie Davidson present 
St. Peter second graders with a $1000 donation from CLC Charitable Contributions and the CLC Council #86        
rummage sale proceeds.

Council #86 Rummage Sale Success Benefits St. Peter School

      REPORT YOUR HOURS!!
How do you report your volunteer hours and donations? 
We have several options to make it easier on everyone. 
You may call the Home Office or let your council know.
We also have an option to report them online via our
website at www.theclc.org. If none of that appeals to
you, drop us a note in the mail to the Home Office.
Every minute counts! Every penny counts! If you are
not sure what qualifies as volunteer hours, ask! Keep
making a difference and keep reporting it.

 Congratulations to all of the 2021 Coloring Contest      
 Winners!
 Age Group 4-6
 1st Place Bella Meyer, 2nd Place Nora Wick and     
 3rd Place Clare Hilgefort

 Age Group 7-9
 1st Place Cashden Wagner, 2nd Place Jocelyn Meyer and
 3rd Place Anthony Hilgefort

 Age Group 10-13
 1st Place Zofia Bahij, 2nd Place Addilyn Huber and
 3rd Place Carson Schroeder
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Members share in the spiritual benefits of being enrolled in a perpetual membership with the Sisters of 
Notre Dame. If you need a special prayer, individual requests can be sent directly to Sister Deb by sending an 

email to clcprayerrequests@gmail.com. Local councils have annual Masses for their living and deceased members.
If requested, CLC council members will offer prayers at a member's funeral services. Even in death, CLC supports

and honors our members.

       Stay Safe!!!
Vaccinate or Mask 

Up! Do it your way, 
but keep yourself and 

others safe. Keep 
Covid and the 
varient away!

 

 OCT 09  CLC Virtual Annual Meeting
 OCT 31  Happy Halloween!
 NOV 25  Thanksgiving 
                OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
                Nov 25-26, 2021
DEC 25   Merry Christmas    
                OFFICE CLOSED 12/23-12/24
JAN 01    Happy New Year! 
                OFFICE CLOSED 12/30

 

What’s Happening & 
When It’s Going To 

Happen!


